
 You’ve Registered to Vote… 
Now What? 

 
As Americans, one of our most precious freedoms is the 
constitutional right to select our leaders. After registering to 
vote, be sure you have all the information you need to cast 
your ballot on Election Day. 
 
Within two to four weeks after registering to vote, you should 
receive a precinct card which will list the polling place where 
you will vote, as well as your districts. 
 
If you do not receive your voter registration card, you should: 
 
 

Check the status of your registration by visiting the 
Secretary of State’s voter information website at 
www.sos.ga.gov/elections  to access the My Voter Page. 
 
If you cannot access this information, call your local voter 
registration office (a telephone directory can be found 
online at www.sos.ga.gov/elections) to confirm that your 
registration form was received. 

 

You do not have to re-register for each election, however, it is
a good idea to confirm the accuracy of your voter registration 
information with your county voter registration office prior to 
Election Day. 
 
Any person who submits a voter registration form by mail 
and is registering for the first time in Georgia must provide 
appropriate identification. This requirement does not apply if 
you registered in person. If you did not provide this information, 
please submit a copy of your identification to your county voter 
registration office on or prior to Election Day 
 
 
 

For more information on Georgia elections: 

www.sos.ga.gov/elections 

State Elections Division 
2 Martin Luther King Jr. Dr. 

Suite 802 West Tower 

404-656-2871 
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